Salem City Hall o S 8. 745.9495

Planning Board: 92-94 Lafayette Street

Public Hearing Notice

City of Salem
Planning Board

Will hold a public hearing for all persons interested in the application of RCG KLONDIKE CLUB LLC, RCG LLC for Site Plan
Review for the property located at 92-94 Lafayette Street (Map 34 Lot 414). Specifically, the application proposes to convert the
second floor and its mezzanine of the existing commercial building into eight (8) residential dwelling units.

The public hearing will be held on Thurs, May 21, 2015 at 7:00 PM, at 120 Washington St., 3rd floor, room 313, in accordance with
Chapter 40A of the Massachusetts General Laws. A copy of the application and plans are on file and available for review during

normal business hours at the Dept. of Planning & Community Development, 3R loor, 120 Washington St., Salem, MA.

Charles M. Puleo, Chair
Planning Board
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